BCBCM Retiree Association
2017 SUBSCRIPTION RENEWAL 

If you would like to continue receiving Retiree Association flyers and newsletters by U.S. Mail in 2017, please complete the form below and return it to us with your check for $10 payable to BCBSM Retirees Association by December 1, 2016.  

However, if you are switching from U.S. Mail to e-mail please fill out this form so our records will be accurate. There is no cost for receiving communication via e-mail.
NOTE:  If you would prefer to receive communications by e-mail instead of U.S. Mail in 2017, you do not need to do anything with this form. 
2017 COMMUNICATION SELECTION FORM

· I would like to receive Association communications via U.S. Mail.  Enclosed is my $10 check for an annual subscription. 
·        I would like to switch from U.S. Mail to e-mail to receive all communications.                                      

 e-mail address (only if switching to e-mail): ________________________________________________________________ (please print clearly)
Name ___________________________________________________________

Street Address ____________________________________________________

Apartment number ________________________________________________

City, State, Zip Code________________________________________________

Phone Number ___________________________________________________
Return your completed form, and check if applicable, to:
Betty Zwolak









3233 Kenmore Rd








Berkley, MI 48072














